
NLHLA President’s Report 2014-2015 

 

Over the past year the NLHLA Executive dealt with a few different projects and held a number 

of events. Highlights include: 

 

 Website Updates: We finished moving the NLHLA website from the MUN staff server 

to WordPress. The old NLHLA site has been taken down. The new site features the new 

NLHLA logo that was chosen after a vote at last year’s AGM. The content has also been 

reorganized slightly to make the site more user-friendly. The URL of the new site is: 

http://chla-absc.ca/nlhla/ and there is a redirect set up at http://www.nlhla.ca.  

 

 Documentation: We set up a Google account for the NLHLA Executive for sharing files 

and information, and we have started to document common procedures to form an 

NLHLA Executive Manual. This is an ongoing project, but we made a good start. 

 

 Social Events: We held two events for members to network and socialize with each other 

outside of work. We had a dinner at Merlo’s Press and Bean on October 24 that was 

particularly well attended and another at The Guv’nor on February 20. 

 

 Educational Events: We also had two educational events, courtesy of the Health 

Sciences Library, who kindly invited NLHLA members to join in their lunch and learn 

sessions. We had one session on keeping up to date in the library world, presented by 

Michelle Swab, and one on open educational resources presented by Lorna Adcock.  

 

 Annual Conference and AGM: We have a great program lined up for the conference 

this year. Thank you to all of our speakers, especially our external speakers, and our 

sponsors, Ovid and CADTH.  
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